
Latin Generation Panel (GP) Meeting 
Notes from the meeting on 20 December 2021 

 
Meeting Attendees (in alphabetical order) 
 GP members:     

1. Bill Jouris  
2. Dennis Tan Tanaka 
3. Hazem Hezzah 
4. Mats Dufburg 
5. Mirjana Tasić  

Staff: 
1. Pitinan Kooarmornpatana 

  
Meeting Notes: 
1. The GP discussed the plan to finalize the proposal. It was shared that to include Latin script 

in the RZ-LGR-5 plan, the final proposal should be posted by 15 February 2022. 

2. It was agreed that ICANN staff can edits the proposal as followings:  

• Adding reference to EGIDS 

• Adding reference to LGR procedure 

• Remove variant pairs from Appendix E 

3. Dennis volunteered to draft the response for Underlining, Confusable, Capital Letters for 
the GP to review. Bill volunteered to draft the response for Numerals.   

4. The GP revisited the Latin-Armenian cross-script variant comment and confirmed no change 
is required to Latin script proposal.  

5. The GP reviewed and finalized the response regarding the Repertoire  

 
Next meetings:  

Monday 3 January 2022, 16:00 UTC. 

Action Items   

S. No. Action Item Owner 
1 Draft the response for Underlining, Confusable, Capital Letters, Numeral DT, BJ 

2 Edit the proposal as agreed by the GP PK 

 

https://onedrive.live.com/edit.aspx?cid=48aa6aacd70e3a81&page=view&resid=48AA6AACD70E3A81!1270&parId=48AA6AACD70E3A81!1267&authkey=!AkZhpDj508j-WW4&app=Word

